
Brian Rod
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LD 1750
I would like to write in support of LD 1750 and in support of expanding access to 
trails and the Berlin Subdivision Rail Corridor. This would support vital links and 
connections for many towns in the Casco Bay region. The proposed corridor provides 
vital links and supports public health and recreation, safe recreational spaces for 
pedestrians and cyclists, and new transportation options for many residents.
Thank you for your consideration,
Brian Rod
Mayer Rd, Portland


